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I support this bill because it is unfair to the farmers that need to hire H2 workers to 

have to pay unemployment tax if the workers are unable to collect it anyway.  It is 

already expensive to have to go the H2 route and the way it is now just compounds 

that. 

 

Thank for your consideration of this issue, Dwayne Bush. 


